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The DPWI Director-General Mr Sifiso 
Mdakane recently led the task team to 
inspect the completed bridges in        
preparation for the handover by the state 
President. 
 

Hon. Cyril Ramaphosa will, on       
Wednesday, 31 January 2024 handover 
the completed Welisizwe bridges to the 
communities of Mkhambathini Local    
Municipality in KwaZulu-Natal. 
 

The Welisizwe Rural Bridges are part of 
the rural infrastructure investments,     

announced by His Excellency President Ramaphosa, in the 2023 State of the     
Nation Address.  
 

The handover will take place at Ngilanyoni Sports Ground, Ward 7, Mkhambathini 
Local Municipality, uMgungundlovu District in KwaZulu-Natal. 
 

Welisizwe bridges is a government initiative aimed at 
addressing the backlog of bridges infrastructure in rural 
and disadvantaged communities. The construction of 
Welisizwe Bridges allows for access to health facilities, 
schools, and economic amenities. 
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Kindly click here to contact DPWI  
 

COVID-19 vaccine registration details: 

Online at: https://vaccine.enroll.health.gov.za/#/  
 

Send the word REGISTER to 0600 123 456 on 

WhatsApp.  

SMS *134*832#.  

Call the COVID-19 hotline 0800 029 999. 

DPWI DG LEADS TASK TEAM TO   

INSPECT THE KZN BRIDGES THAT 

WILL BE HANDED OVER THIS WEEK 

JOHANNESBURG 

RM TO RETIRE AT 

THE END OF THIS 

MONTH 
 

 

The Regional Manager at the DPWI Johannesburg      
Regional Office Advocate JM Monare will be      
retiring as of the 31st of January 2024. She has 
been with the Department since the                      
1st of September 2007. 
 
One of the many achievements that the region   
obtained under Advocate Monare’s leadership   

include the Region receiving a certificate of recognition in 2018, for being the only 
DPWI office (then DPW) to have a 100 percent rate of invoices paid to clients    
within 30 days. This was after the DPWI had introduced a programme that focused 
on daily updating the reapatala tracking system that aims to improve the          
turnaround time for the processing of invoices. 
 
The WorxDaily team would like to wish the RM the fondest of farewells. May your 
retirement be filled with contentment, relaxation and all the things you love. 
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